
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for East San Jose Specialty Mental Health Family Treatment & 
Prevention Center in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Gardner Family Health Network, Incorporate, 
located at 160 East Virginia Street, Suite 100, San Jose, CA 95112. 
 
The funding would be used to make tenant improvements to a mostly vacant building to bring 
reinvestments to East San Jose and provide the community access to mental health therapists, 
education, parenting classes, and various counseling services. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress 
 


